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Calling parent carers and young people! 

There’s a chance to find out what Somerset’s 

Local Offer can do for you. 

Somerset Parent Carer Forum is working  

with Somerset County Council  and Somerset 

CCG to put on a series of Roadshows across 

the county in January and February. 

There will be information stands which will 

show local families what’s on offer as well as 

the various ways to feedback on local 

services and help shape provision in the 

future. 

The Roadshows are as follows: 

Wednesday 30 January—The Beach Hotel, 

The Avenue, Minehead, TA24 5AP: 10am-

1pm. 

Friday 1 February—The Assembly Rooms, 

Christchurch Street West, Frome BA11 

1EB: 10am—1pm. 

Tuesday 5 February—Victoria Park 

Community Centre, Victoria Park Drive, 

Bridgwater, TA6 7AS: 10am-1pm. 

Monday 11 February—The Meadway Hall, 

Ham Lane, Compton Dundon, Somerton 

TA11 6PQ: 10am-1pm. 

https://somersetparentcarerforum.org.uk/


There’s a fantastic 
opportunity for young 
people to play cricket 
for free. 

Somerset Cricket 
Board is launching a 
Super 1s Club at 
various locations in 
the county. 

The sessions are 
fun, played with a 
softer ball and will teach the basics of cricket. 
The sessions are: 

Mondays staring  28 January 6-7pm Robert 
Blake & Elmwood Leisure Centre Bridgwater, 
TA6 6AW 

Wednesdays starting 23 January 6-7pm 
Bridgwater and Taunton College, Taunton TA1 
5AX 

Thursdays starting January 31 at Preston 
School Sports Centre, Yeovil BA21 3JD 

Email 
steve.gass@somersetcricketboard.org or 
call 01823 352266 for more information. 
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